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INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

 
Friday 8th March 2013  

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 11th to Saturday 16th March  
 

 Internal and external refurbishment works on the Grade II* listed building will be on-going. 
 Roofing replacement works to the final element of the former Clifton Court manor house 

will be on-going under the protection of the temporary roof. 
 Construction of external and internal walls to the new building are now well underway and 

will continue, as will the mechanical and electrical fit out works. This work will now be on-
going for the foreseeable future. 

 Scaffolding will continue to be erected around the whole of the new hospital building. 
 

 
The picture above is an internal shot of the ground floor of the new hospital, with the internal walls 

now being erected. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Steve  
 
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Telephone: 07917 240937 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


